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JOINT STATEMENT FOLLOWING INDUSTRY 

CITY’S DECISION TO DELAY THEIR ULURP 

APPLICATION 
 

March 8, 2019, New York, NY – City Council Member Carlos Menchaca and 

Brooklyn Community Board 7 Cesar Zuñiga issued the following statement following 

Industry City’s decision to delay their ULURP application for a rezoning proposal: 

 

“This is the right call and we thank Industry City for living up to its prior commitments 

to engage with the Sunset Park community by delaying its ULURP application. In 

addition to needing time to complete the community engagement process it started last 

year, a critical and transparent analysis of the rezoning’s proposals possible effects on 

displacement must be analyzed before starting ULURP. We look forward now to 

working with Industry City in a community-led process to ensure the rezoning proposal 

benefits the entire community.” 
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